
 

This publication is for information purposes only and is not a recommendation to engage in investment activities. This publication is 

provided “as is” without representation or warranty of any kind. Whilst all reasonable care has been taken to ensure the accuracy of 

the content, Euronext does not guarantee its accuracy or completeness. Euronext will not be held liable for any loss or damages of 

any nature ensuing from using, trusting or acting on information provided. No information set out or referred to in this publication 

shall form the basis of any contract. The creation of rights and obligations in respect of financial products that are traded on the 
exchanges operated by Euronext’s subsidiaries shall depend solely on the applicable rules of the market operator. All proprietary 

rights and interest in or connected with this publication shall vest in Euronext. No part of it may be redistributed or reproduced in any 

form without the prior written permission of Euronext.  

Euronext refers to Euronext N.V. and its affiliates. Information regarding trademarks and intellectual property rights of Euronext is 

located at https://www.euronext.com/terms-use. 

© 2022, Euronext N.V. - All rights reserved.  

| 1 of 1 

PRIVATE 

03 October 2022 

ON_45/2022 

Update of tax service for US 

securities 

To the attention of:  Intermediaries 

Priority:  High 

Topic:   Update of tax service for US securities 

 

Dear Client, 

We are pleased to announce that, following the changes introduced by the Tax Cuts and Jobs 

Act that are included in the 2022-23 Notice, as of 1 January 2023, Qualified Entities (QIs) are 

required to act as proxies on behalf of their clients and to take on primary withholding 

responsibility for distributions made by Publicly Traded Partnership (PTPs) to non-US Persons.  

Accordingly, ES-MIL has agreed as follows: 

▪ It will not allow the centralisation of such instruments and will not manage distributions 

made by Publicly Traded Partnerships (PTPs). 

▪ All requests for centralisation of PTPs will be rejected.   

 

Please use the following contact address for any questions concerning this update: 

mt-helpdesk.fiscal@euronext.com 
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